
Help us Beautify Cochrane 
 

Please join us this year as we work on improving our beautification of Cochrane by planting and maintaining flower planters & hanging 

baskets in the downtown, as well as our many flower gardens throughout our town. 

 

Cochrane has 6 parks and many community spaces providing recreation, open spaces and beauty for our residents and visitors. Many 

of these parks and town spaces at one time included beautiful flower gardens and we are working towards reviving those gardens and 

energizing our parks and community once again.  

 

To keep our flower planters, parks, and gardens beautiful and enjoyable for all, we hope that you will consider donating to one of the 

below options. Your charitable donation towards a street planter, hanging basket, or community garden will help cover the costs of 

flowers, bed preparation, as well as summer-long watering and fertilizing. 

 

Thank You for your support of the Beautification of Cochrane! 

    Donor Name:______________________________  Name to be recognized:____________________________ 

   Phone Number:_____________________________ E-mail:__________________________________________ 

Hanging Basket 

($100 per basket) 

 

• Donations will help cover planting  

and maintenance of hanging  

baskets 

• Donors will be recognized on the 

town website and Facebook page 

and  in next years program bro-

chure 

 

Community Garden 

($500 per garden 4’x10’) 

 

• Donations will help cover planting  and 

maintenance of the gardens 

• Donors can choose the flower bed 

(first come, first serve) 

• Donors will be recognized with a sign at 

the flower bed, a thank you ad in the 

paper, on the town website and Face-

book page and in next years program 

brochure 

Flower Planter 

($250 per planter) 

 

• Donations will help cover planting  

and maintenance of planters 

• Donors can choose which  

planter (first come, first serve) 

• Donors will be recognized with a 

company logo on the planter box, a 

thank you ad in the paper, on the 

town website 

and Facebook 

page and  in next 

years program 

brochure 

 


